Chincoteague Island Library

Our Summer Reading Challenge Open House held yesterday at the
library from 4 — 7 p.m. was very successful thanks to the help of the
following people:

Board member Lisa Reed for coordinating with the Chincoteague
Elementary and Combined School staff

Board member Nancy Cunningham for publicizing the event;

Amy Walch and Anne O’Connor for signhing up students and parents to
obtain library cards;

Kristin and Megan Scalley for assisting with the registration and
refreshments;

Board member, librarian, and library volunteer Harriet Lonergan for
help with the set up and the refreshments:

And, of course, the parents and students who took time out of their
busy schedules to participate.

Registration will continue through June 28. Students need only come
into the library during regular hours to fill out a registration slip and
pick up an information packet and reading log to keep track of their
summer reading.

For every 100 minutes read, students will be eligible to select a small
prize OR to place their name in a jar for a drawing of local gift
certificates which will take place on Thursday, August 16 at 11 a.m.
Students must be present that day to win.

All students who complete their reading logs and hand them in by the
16™ of August will receive a library bag of back-to-school supplies.
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